
 

 

 
March 20, 2012 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communication Technology Authority 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
P.O Box 2502 
Grand Cayman KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 
 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold 
 
Re: Digicel’s 7 March 2012 Letter 
 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME (“LIME”) acknowledges receipt 
of a letter dated 7 March 2012 letter (the “Letter”) from Digicel Cayman Limited (“Digicel”).  
Failure to respond to any specific point raised by Digicel should not necessarily be construed as 
agreement with that point. 
 
As indicated in our letters of 28 November 2011 and 2 March 2012, LIME already has products 
available that fully satisfy its obligations under the Information and Communications Technology 
Authority (Interconnection and Infrastructure Sharing) Regulations, 2003, and that LIME is 
willing to discuss and provide to Digicel.  Unfortunately, Digicel has chosen again not to engage 
with LIME’s Carrier Services in a good faith discussion of the issues.   
 
Nevertheless, in an effort to encourage Digicel to join LIME in constructive dialog, LIME has 
attached a copy of its ADSL Port Service Schedule to the Service Provider Agreement, with 
relevant pricing.  We recommend that Digicel contact Mr. Derrick Nelson at +1 (876) 936-4845 
to talk about the provision of this service.   
 
LIME continues to recommend that the Authority dismiss Digicel’s claims in its 14 February 
2012 letter, and allow the parties to continue to discuss Digicel’s requirements, as contemplated 
by sections 3 and 4 of the Information and Communications Technology Authority (Dispute 
Resolution) Regulations, 2003.    
 
 



 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you should have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
_________________________ 
Dwayne Mellaneo 
Acting General Manager 
 
c.c. Victor Corcoran, CEO, Digicel Cayman Ltd. 
 Rod Kirwan, Group General Counsel, LIME 
 
Encl. 


